

Grey Bruce Pride greybruceprideinfo@gmail.com

In care of: Karen Houle
Building Gender Diverse Communities ProjectM'Wikwedong
Indigenous Friendship Centre
1045 3rd Av W, Owen Sound, ON N4K 5W6
Office: 519-371-1147 x.238

June 4, 2021

Sylvia Kirkwood, RPP, MCIP Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) Municipality of Arran-Elderslie 1925 Bruce Road 10 P.O. Box 70 Chesley, ON NOG 1L0 Ph: 519-363-3039 ext 118

Cell Phone: 226-974-0724 cao@arran-elderslie.ca

Dear Sylvia, and Council:

Grey Bruce Pride would like to request that you fly the Pride Flag in June, and would therefore request a motion to do so.

In light of the discovery in Kamloops of 215 bodies of Indigenous children, we ask that you honour this, and only fly the flag after your nine day period.

This is meant to be an initial letter of request, so please request any further information you mayneed. As well, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

In closing, Grey Bruce Pride would like to take the opportunity to thank you for being a wonderful supportive community partner.

Sincerely yours,



Karen Houle - On Behalf of Grey Bruce Pride